
FC84. MOTION

Reduction of School Hours

Councillor Meiklejohn, seconded by Councillor Jackson, moved the following
motion:-

“We believe that there has been a material change in the decision taken at the budget
meeting on 11 February 2015 in relation to the reduction in school hours as a result
of the additional funds provided from the Scottish Government.

Subsequent to the budget meeting there has been a number of statements made
within the public domain at parent meetings that have yet to be substantiated creating
concern and anxiety within communities.

Councillor Alan Nimmo, Education portfolio holder, is now required to provide a
clear statement of the Administration’s intentions with regard to any reduction of
school hours”.

With no amendment moved, the motion was agreed. Councillor Nimmo then, in
implementation of the decision, gave a statement to Council.


